
       7th October, 2022 

 

Prof. Vita Ratri Cahyani,  

Department of Soil Science, Faculty of Agriculture, Sebelas Maret University, Indonesia 

 

Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

 

SUBMISSION OF A REVIEW MANUSCRIPT FOR CONSIDERATION  

 

This review paper, “SWEET POTATO IS A STRATEGIC ROOT CROP FOR FOOD AND 
NUTRITIONAL SECURITY UNDER CLIMATE CHANGE IN OCEANIA: A SYNTHESIS 
OF THE PAST RESEARCHES AND FUTURE DIRECTIONS” by Topas and Michael is 

submitted to be considered for publication in Sains Tanah – Journal of Soil Science and 

Agroclimatology. The paper points out that sweet potato is an important strategic crop under 

climate change in Oceania and covers a bit on its importance in West Papua (Indonesia).     

 

The manuscript has been prepared as per the instruction, in good English, and the 

contents are broader for the general readership.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Assoc. Prof. Patrick S. Michael, PhD 
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